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CL-07369

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

LarryShelton <lshelton@westtx.net>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 4:42 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Please DO NOT implement ’Regulation of Retail Forex’

regarding: RIN 3038-AC61

Please do not change the margin requirements.
As a retail speculative trader I know what I
am doing and have not lost money due to over-
leverage.

Regards,
Larry Shelton
Odessa, Texas


